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ST ANTHONY’S COLLEGE
Welcome back to a new school term
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WHAT
HAPPENED
LAST TERM?

Let’s Recap...

The second term has come and gone and even Easter
holidays are behind us. I hope everyone had an amazing
and relaxing Easter. We have now started our third term.
 
Last term was packed with classes but also had many
events for the students to showcase their creative
talents, and sportsmanship and to simply enjoy their
time.

From the Spelling Bee to the Aerobics Burnout and the
Carnival Show there was always something for our boys
to do.  Even in the face of these larger events, there was
still time for smaller activities. Our Math Olympiad was
busy last term with various activities. The school Interact
Club could also be seen taking part in events and
helping out whenever they get the chance. some of our
boys even took part in an alternative Jobs Program. 

All in all, it was a busy term for the boys with these
events alongside their everyday school work and end-of-
term exams. 



WHAT TO LOOK FORWARD TOO...
Coming Up Next

This term is sure to be filled with
lessons but there are also many
fun events to look forward to.
These include Swap Day, Feast
Day and Form 5 and 6 Graduation
ceremony. This month’s
academics are not to be
overlooked as there are Physical
Education Practicals and Foreign
Language Orals taking place.

Dates for Events:

Monday 22nd : Form 5 & 6
Graduation Ceremony 

Tuesday 16th - Wednesday
24th : Physical Education

Practical

Wednesday 24th - Friday
26th: Foreign Language

Orals

May 22nd: Swap Day

June 13th: Feast Day

Children want the
same things we want.

To laugh, to be
challenged, to be
entertained and

delighted

Dr. Seuss



STUDENT HIGHLIGHT

Khadeem Brathwaite 

This student competed in the
XXXVII CARIFTA 2024 Open Water
event that took place this past
Easter. He took 9th place overall
with a time of 1:07:24:61. Thank
you Khadeem for representing
St. Anthony’s College.

We will also highlight Jahfa
Woodley, a Upper form 6
student. Jahfa participated in the
CARIFTA Games and placed 4th
in the finals. Congratulations
Jahfa and we thank you for
representing St. Anthony’s
College. 

However, Jahfa wasn't the only
student there. He was there with
past student, Keone John and
Form 5 student, Deshawn
Lezama. 



LAST SPORT SEASON
The last term held the beginning of both

the cricket and basketball seasons.

THIS TERM IN
SPORTS

This term we will be continuing the Cricket
season at St. Anthony’s.

The Under 19 Cricketers played their finals
against Mucurapo East. St. Anthony’s won
with 126 for 7 wickets in 23 overs.

Congratulations to our Under 19 Cricketers.
The next time we see them will be at the
National Playoffs.

Our track and field  boys did not disappoint
this season. Over the Easter holiday they took
part in CARIFTA and represented St. Anthony's
College. The DeShawn Lezama placed 2nd 
in the 400m heat with a time of 49.13. He also
took place in the 4x400m heats, coming in 3rd
place with a time of 3:15. He ran the 1st leg.
Lastly he came 2nd in the 4x400m finals with a
time of 3:11. He ran the 3rd leg and got the
silver medal.

Congratulations to all track and Field Athletes. 


